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Comments: I agree that climbing is an appropriate use of public lands, however, the requirement for a

management plan could lead to safety risks for climbers and will keep people from exploring public lands.

Climbing anchors are an essential piece of safety equipment, not a high impact installation. The climbing

community already self monitors and maintains its own anchors to ensure they are safe to use, and has done so

for decades.  Requiring a regulatory agency to inspect and approve anchors will lead to unmaintained and unsafe

anchors. If anchors are not safe or are prohibited, people will try to climb anyway, doing more damage to the rock

and putting their lives and other people's lives at risk. Moreover, restricting access to climbing routes deemed to

have negative environmental impact is difficult to enforce and will lead to safety risks if people disregard closures.

It will turn people towards driving through or by parks instead of exploring these beautiful places in person.


